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July 6, 2020 

Millennium Parents, 
 
It is with great enthusiasm that I reach out to you all and introduce myself. Certainly this is an unusual time, as 
we all continue to navigate the pandemic, in which to transition in as principal. Like you, I have many 
questions as to what this coming school year holds. Currently Dr. Runyan, his Cabinet, and the school 
administrative teams are working to create safe, effective, and meaningful learning experiences for our 
students. I hope to be able to share more information regarding the beginning of the 2020-21 school year 
shortly. Until such time, I hope this introductory letter will suffice. 
 
I recently completed my 22nd year in education, all of which have been in the greater Phoenix area. Prior to 
entering administration, I taught for 12 years in the west valley in the Peoria, Dysart, and Tolleson school 
districts. At the high school level, I have been a math teacher, served as a guidance counselor, and been a 
varsity head coach. I have been a school administrator for the past ten years, with the most recent seven of 
those in the role of principal. For the past three years I was the Principal of Arcadia High School. 
  
In my personal life, I am a married father of two. My wife, Courtney, and I each have one child from a previous 
marriage. Our daughter, Abigail, is soon to be a senior at Willow Canyon High School. Our son, Riley, will be a 
junior at Liberty High School.  
  
This week sees me beginning to work at Millennium on a daily basis. I am excited for the work that is ahead of 
me, and I will serve our community to the best of my ability. 
  
I hope that you and your families are healthy and well. 
  
Professionally, 
 
Todd Stevens 
Principal - Millennium 
 


